
  
 

# # # 

 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, October 29, 2024 

Contact: 
Sherri Rigg, Rigg Communications 

(808) 782-5180 / riggcomm@gmail.com 
 

DR. RENEE FOSTER JOINS WAHIAWĀ HEALTH  
 

WAHIAWĀ, Hawai‘i – Wahiawā Center for Community Health (Wahiawā Health), a federally 

qualified health center, announced that Dr. Renee Foster has joined the team as a Doctor of 

Nursing Practice. 

 

Dr. Foster is a Board-certified Family Nurse Practitioner and a Board-certified Psychiatric Mental 

Health Nurse Practitioner with more than twenty-five years of experience working with children, 

adolescents, and adults in both the medical and mental health settings.  

 

Dr. Foster received her Bachelor of Science degree in nursing at Southeastern Louisiana 

University, her Master of Nursing degree as a Family Nurse Practitioner at Loyola University of 

New Orleans, and both her post-master’s degree as a Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse 

Practitioner and Doctor of Nursing Practice at the University of South Alabama.  

 

Dr. Foster has worked at Queen’s Medical Centers in the mental health and emergency 

department and Kaiser Permanente in the mental health department and outpatient mental 

health clinics. Dr. Foster strives to help children, adolescents, and adults achieve both their 

medical and mental health goals, while respecting the culture and values of every patient.  

 

In her free time, Dr. Foster enjoys cooking, going to the beach, and spending time with her 

family. Dr. Foster is a resident of Ewa Beach.  

 

About Wahiawā Health 
Wahiawā Health is a federally qualified health center that provides affordable, high-quality and accessible 
health care to the people of Wahiawā, Waialua, Mililani, Schofield, Kunia and surrounding areas. Wahiawā 
Health is located at 302 California Avenue, Suite 106, and is open Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 
6:00 p.m.  
   
For more information, and a full list of hours listed by services, visit: www.wahiawahealth.org or call  
(808) 622-1618,or email at info@wahiawahealth.org. 
 
Wahiawā Health conducts in-person visits as well as telehealth appointments over the phone or via video 
on a smart phone, tablet or computer equipped with a camera. Patients can call (808) 622-1618 and leave a 
message to make an appointment. All voicemail messages will be answered in a timely manner. 
 
Wahiawā Health accepts most major insurance and provides a sliding-fee scale for uninsured patients. Staff 
members can assist patients with insurance enrollment. 
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